
T.t.o.s. Southwestern Division  

Annual Dues notice 

Dear T.T.O.S. Southwestern Division Member:  
 

an average of over 70 tables of trains for sale, an auction, operating layouts and a free repair service for that favorite 
locomotive t  
When filling out the form below, you will note that a request has been added for your Email address.  Your Board is 

 print and mail all of 
our notices and newsletters.   
The biggest benefit of continued membership is all the friends you have made and will make with similar interests.  Too 
often we lose track of people we meet but once a month we all gather to buy, sell and talk trains.   
What is better than that?        
Included with this mailing is a flier and reservation form for our annual T.T.O.S. Southwestern Division Summer Member 
Appreciation Party at the Los Angeles Live Steamers in Griffith Park on Saturday, August 3rd.  This Party has had over 
300 persons in attendance every year we have had it.  We hope to see all of you there.  
Thank you very much for your continued support of T.T.O.S. Southwestern Division.  If you have any questions or 
comments, please contact me at (818) 848-2653 (mornings after 8:00 AM).  If you have already renewed for July 1, 
2019  June 30, 2020 thank you and please disregard this notice for payment but kindly return with your email 
info and any other changes needed. 
Sincerely,  
Larry Pearson, President  
       
By maintaining a membership in T.T.O.S. Southwestern Division, all members agree to abide by the bylaws of the club.  
Signature_______________________________________________________________    T.T.O.S. SWD #_____________ Please 

Print Name ____________________________________________________________________________________  
If you would like a badge for your Spouse, Please Print Full Name___________________________________________  
Date______________________                                                                             Dues July 1, 2019-June 30, 2020     $30.00  
Phone (_____)______________                                                                                       Donation to SWD  ______________    

Total Amount__________ 

Email:________________________________________________________________________________________________  

Check if you agree to have future 
newsletters and post cards emailed to you.  

 

  If so, Please Very Clearly print 
your email address below: 

 

Renew your membership now 
$30.00 Annual Dues 

with check made out to: 
 

T.T.O.S. Southwestern Division 
And mail to: 

Nancy Giammatteo 
163 West E Street 

Colton, CA 92324-2847 
 

05-30-2024

Signature_____________________________________________________________   T.T.O.S. SWD #________________  

Please Print Name_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

If you would like a badge for your Spouse, Please Print Full Name_____________________________________________ 

Date______________________                                                                         Dues July 1, 2024-June 30, 2025      $30.00 

Phone (_____)______________                                                                                   Donation to SWD__________________ 

                                                                           Total Amount_______________ 

2020 1

Dear T.T.O.S. Southwestern Division Member: 
It’s time to renew your membership by paying our yearly dues of only $30.00.  T.T.O.S. Southwestern Division 
renews its dues on July 1st of every calendar year. 
This small amount gives you access to all of our monthly meets in Arcadia and a quarterly newsletter. Don’t 
miss access to an average of over 70 tables of trains for sale, an auction, operating layouts and a free repair 
service for that favorite locomotive that sometimes doesn’t want to run. 
When filling out the form below, you will note that a request has been added for your Email address. Your board 
is always looking for ways to reduce costs and it would save the club a lot of money if we didn’t have to print 
and mail all of our notices and newsletters.  The monthly meet notification post card has been discontinued and 
the information is only being sent to the membership by email.  The email notification costs us nothing to send 
out and it allows me to send out much more information than we could fit on a post card.  It has become a 
monthly mini-newsletter. 
The biggest benefit of continued membership is all the friends you have made and will make with similar 
interests. Too often we lose track of people we meet but once a month we all gather to buy, sell and talk trains. 
What is better than that? 
Thank you very much for your continued support of T.T.O.S. Southwestern Division. If you have any questions 
or comments, please contact me at (818) 848-2653 (mornings after 8:00AM). If you have already renewed for 
July 1, 2024 — June 30, 2025 thank you and please disregard this notice for payment but kindly return 
with your Email info and any other changes needed. 
Sincerely,  
Larry Pearson, President 

–––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––– 
By maintaining a membership in T.T.O.S. Southwestern Division, all members agree to abide by the bylaws of the club.

June, 2024

Please Very Clearly print 
your email address below: 


